
 

26th September 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Harvest Festival 
 
We will be celebrating our Harvest Festival the week beginning Monday 4th October, with the last day for 

donations being Friday 15th October.  

 

In order to support our local community, we will be donating all the foodstuffs collected to the Barking 

food bank.  On the second page of this letter, there is a list of items which the food bank has 

particularly requested be donated, as these items are in high demand. 

 
Please send in any items you are able to donate.  Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to 
speak to me or your child’s class teacher. 
 
Thank you for your support for this very deserving cause. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 

 

Mrs Boland 
 
  



 

 


